
on the former St Eunan’s Primary School site in Clydebank 

NEW  COMMUNITY  GREEN  SPACE 

The Council is progressing with plans to develop the currently 
inaccessible and contaminated former St Eunan’s Primary School 
site in Clydebank. A contractor (Robertson) has recently been 
appointed to cap the existing contamination and transform the site 
into an attractive and exciting new Community Green Space. 
Local residents and the surrounding community are invited to 
attend a drop-in consultation event to view and comment on the 
proposals before the contractor  
submits a Planning Application. 

 

If you are unable to attend the event, you will be able to view the 
proposed plans online at www.west-dunbarton.gov.uk/steunans 
from Monday  27th November. 
Please provide your feedback by post to Regeneration Team, 
Economic Development, Council Office, Bridge Street,  Dumbarton 
G82 1NT email to regeneration@west-dunbarton.gov.uk by 
Thursday 7th December. 

27th November (Monday)  

4.00pm to 7.30pm 
  

St Eunan’s Primary School,  

Gilmour Street, Clydebank  G81 2BW 



The Green Infrastructure Strategic Intervention is a major new Scottish 
programme of investment, led by Scottish Natural Heritage (SNH), which will 
green our larger towns and cities. 
 
SNH has approved funding of up to £620,000 to help transform the site of the 
former St Eunan’s Primary School in Clydebank into a community green space 
area. West Dunbartonshire Council had already approved funding of £900,000 
for the project and is now working together with SNH to develop and deliver 
this new Community Green Space. 
 
This green infrastructure project is part-funded through the European Regional 
Development Fund (ERDF) 
 
 
 


